CITY OF RIVIERA BEACH UTILITY SPECIAL DISTRICT

P.O. DRAWER 10682 RIVIERA BEACH, FLORIDA 33419
5/ (561) 845-4082 FAX (561) 840-7292
UD PROCUREMENT DIVISION i
To: LEIGHTON C. WALKER, ACTING EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
Thru: RICK LITTLE, INTERIM PROCUREMENT DlRECTOR/RL

From: PAMELA DALEY, SENIOR PROCUREMENT SPECIALIST<L—"
Date: OCTOBER 8, 2018
Subject: RECOMMENDATION: SPJ 18-119 — COOPERATIVE

PURCHASING AGREEMENT JOHNSON-DAVIS PALM
BEACH COUNTY CONTRACT NO. WUD 16-013

Consistent with the City of Riviera Beach Code of Ordinance (Section 16.5-267), Utility
Specials District Procurement Division has obtained a cooperative purchasing agreement
for service and repair work from Johnson-Davis, Inc., utilizing Palm Beach County
contract # WUD 16-013 PIPELINE CONTINUING CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT 2016.
The renewal term of the attached contract expires July 11, 2019.

The Palm Beach County Agreement includes language that permits cooperative
purchasing agreement.

Accordingly, the Utility Specials District Procurement Division recommends the
agreement be awarded to Johnson-Davis, Inc., to furnish all materials, labor, supervision,
equipment, supplies, fees, expertise, and services necessary for Installing raw water
mains, potable water mains, fire hydrants, water services lines, wastewater force mains,
reclaimed water mains and all associated appurtenances for the Utility Special District.

CC: Willie Horton, Acting Deputy City Manager

UD File



